


 
 
 

 
 

WATER DAY ALERT 
No summer is complete without water! Please be 
advised that your son(s) will be participating in 
water sports on the following days: 

• ALL Campers: Friday 
• Webelos: ALL WEEK in Webelos Aquatics 

You may want to send your son to camp wearing 
swim trunks instead of regular shorts.  In addition, 
please send a towel (one that can get wet and dirty) 
so the boys can dry off. You may also want to bring 
trash bags for wet clothing and/or protection for car 
interiors for the ride home. 
 
 
QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS? Flag 
down any Keystaff member. You can recognize 
Keystaff by their dark green t-shirts 
 
 

SNACK SHACK  
Snack Shack will once again be selling snacks, 
drinks, ice cream, and other goodies. Sorry . . . Snack 
Shack is unable to accept Day Camp Gift 
Certificates. They can only be redeemed at Council 
Scout Shops.  
 
Stop by and check out the fun! Remember, 
proceeds from Snack Shack/Trading Post sales 
directly support our youth volunteer program 
 
 
 
 
THANK YOU J  THANK YOU J  THANK YOU 

 
We would l ike to thank the following sponsors 
for their donations of materials and/or time .  
Please help us reward their contributions by 
patronizing their establishments .  
 

Innovative Systems – John Tengwall 
Saddleback Archery 
O’Neill Park Rangers 

Orange County Hardware & Lumber 
Jim Goldsworth & Taubenpost 

Primrose Ice Service 
Loreli Sakach - Sew Original 

 Paul Steinberg - Outback Steakhouse, Foothill Ranch 
Jeff Herzog – Kawasaki Motors 

Jon Rall – Kawasaki Motors 
 

 

 
 
 

CUB SCOUT CORE VALUES 
During our week at camp, encourage and 
reward the use of these important values. 

 

POSITIVE ATTITUDE 
RESPECT 

CITIZENSHIP 
COOPERATION 

RESPONSIBILITY 
HEALTH & FITNESS 

COMPASSION 
HONESTY 

FAITH 
 

Leaders - “Caught Doing Good” coins will be 
placed in your den bucket. Additional coins will 
be available for you to pick up at Headquarters. 
Use them to reward your campers. The coins 
can be redeemed for a prize at the “Caught 
Doing Good” table in the gathering area! 
 
 
 
 

WATER BOTTLES NEEDED 
We need help stockpiling 2 liter soda bottles for our 
sun splash launch. Please send any clean 2 liter 
bottles to daycamp on Tuesday thru Thursday. 
Marked collection containers will be placed in the 
gathering area for your donations to the launch! 
 
 

REDUCE ,  REUSE ,  RECYCLE  
Please notice and use the containers marked for 
recycling. Place all cans & bottles in these 
containers. PLEASE, DO NOT PUT TRASH IN THE 
RECYCLING BINS! Recyclables will be collected and 
all proceeds from the recycling will be donated to a 
worthy cause. This is a great way to help our kids 
help others. 
 
 

YOUR HELP IS NEEDED 
Continue the fun for one more day! Volunteers are 
needed for tear down on Saturday, June 29th. It is 
amazing to watch Day Camp disappear while 
chatting about all the fun we had during the week. 
All volunteers are welcome! 
 

 

 

FUN IN THE SUN GAZETTE Monday, June 24, 2013
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